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1057 W. Fireweed Ln. Ste. 100, Anchorage, AK 99503 

 
 

February 10, 2017 
Anchorage, Alaska 

 
FOR GENERAL RELEASE 

 
RCCC VOTES TO ENDORSE APRSA EXPANSION 

 
At the general membership meeting of the Rabbit Creek Community Council on February 9, 2017, the 
board and membership unanimously agreed to endorse Proposition 7, the expansion of the Anchorage 
Parks & Recreation Service Area (APRSA), which will appear on the municipal ballot for the April 4, 
2017 general election. Voting members at this meeting included both residents currently within the 
service area and those who would be newly added to it.  
 
This expansion affects roughly one-third of the RCCC’s area. Besides impeding development goals 
and access to and enjoyment of our natural resources, the lack of Parks & Recreation services has 
allowed problems, some stretching back decades, to fester unresolved to the detriment of the 
community.  
 
Thus, we encourage voters to vote “Yes” on Proposition 7. 
 
Any questions can be addressed to the RCCC via the council’s email at rabbitcreekcc@gmail.com or 
by mail to the letterhead address. 
 
Sincerely, 
Adam S. Lees, Chair 
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